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Last Meeting 

Daniel Hulme – Parenting a Child with Autism 
 

 
Rotarian Daniel presented an excellent insight into family life living with a child with 
autism, after their first child Elliott was born in January 2017 and diagnosed with the 
disorder. 
 
He discussed what the autism spectrum means and what are some of the exhibited 
behaviors & also dispelled a lot of the autism myths. 
 

 
 
Thank you Daniel for a great presentation - based on the number of questions you got 
at the end, a lot of members were very interested to learn more about the disorder 
and to hear your first hand and very personal account of your family life living with 
this disorder. 
 

http://www.rotaryclublindisfarne.org.au/


 
Update from our President 

 
Thanks for those who attended the Services Projects Committee meeting prior to our 
normal meeting last fortnight.  I was very encouraged about the discussion on how the 
committee will work.  Given the rather broad tasks allocated for this Committee, we 
decided it would be sensible to have four sub committees covering Local, International, 
Foundation and Fund Raising.   
 
This is very much a work in progress and I look forward to working with this group. 
 
Also from the meeting, Beth Kennelly, had her armed twisted, I mean volunteered as 
Youth Officer to be assisted by Peter O’Hern and Nigel Grey as Grants Officer.  
 
I can’t finish without congratulating Station Master, John Cole, and his merry crew for the 
four weekends of successful outings for Tommy at the Salamanca Markets.  I believe our 
Treasurer is most pleased that our bank funds have been replenished and in fact we can 
consider giving some of it away (to worthwhile projects of course).  Well done to all 
concerned! 
 
President Stephen 
 

 

 



MEETING ROSTER 
 

This Meeting 
 

15 September 
Pauline Kaye – Clarence 

City Council 
Environmental Health 

Officer – Safe Food 
Handling 

Chair:            Margaret C 
Reception: Marcus E/Dante B 
Set Up:         Allan M, Tim M, 
                        Peter O 

Next Meeting 
 

6 October 
Guest Speaker – TBA 

 
 
 
 

Chair:            David L 
Reception:  Beth K 
Set Up:         TBA 

Last Meeting 
 

1 September 
Daniel Hulme – 

Parenting a Child on 
the Autism Spectrum 

 

Remember to advise the Club of your attendance & meal requirement before 
every meeting 

 

PROGRAM  - 2021  (Meetings to be held on first and third Wednesdays) 

 

Date Speaker Topic 

   

Sept 15 Pauline Kaye – Clarence City Council 
Environmental Health Officer 

Safe Food Handling (all members are 
recommended to attend to ensure we follow 
safe food handling practices when 
conducting bbq’s and other such events) 

Sept 29 Social event – fundraiser with Inner Wheel 
at Beltana Bowls Club – RSVP to 
Catherine N  - numbers limited to 20 

 
Sally Wise giving a Chutney making demo 

 

 



 
Tommy & BBQ Bookings 

Location Date Time What Confirmed 

Hobart Show 21/10/2021 - 23/10/2021 TBC Tommy Confirmed 

Dodgers Ferry Primary 5/11/2021 1600-1900 Tommy TBC 

Tarrumurrah school 7/11/2021 1030- 1400 Tommy Confirmed  

T & T 7/11/2021   BBQ Confirmed 

Myer Xmas Pagent 13/11/2021 10:30 Tommy TBC 

Tassal Xmas Party 21/11/2021   Tommy TBC 

Margate Primary School  26/11/2021 1600-1800 Tommy Confirmed  

Medical Practice Xmas 
Party - Ouse 5/12/2021   Tommy Confirmed 

Brierley 1/12/2021   BBQ TBC 

Brierley 2/12/2021 1000-1400 BBQ TBC 

Brierley 3/12/2021 1000-1400 BBQ TBC 

Steve Swim School 12/12/2021 1200-1500 Tommy Confirmed 

Vandermania 26/12 - 02/01 1200-1800 Tommy TBC 

          

SB Regatta 26/01/2022   Tommy TBC 

Bunnings 12/02/2022 0900-1600 BBQ Confirmed 

Bunnings 16/04/2022 0900-1600 BBQ Confirmed 

 
 

 

Did You Know? 

 

Tommy Remuneration Guidelines 

 

Remuneration will be negotiated in advance.  

The Board can vary the following guidelines:  

• If Tommy is hired out for a set time, it will be for a minimum of 3 

hours. ($150 an hour. March 2018.)  The fare is $5. (March 2018.)  

• If fares are taken, 70% of the proceeds will go to RCOL. The rest will 

go to the hiring organisation/s if it/they is/are a charity or school.  

• Private hire. All money to RCOL 

  
  



 

THEY SAY THAT LAUGHTER IS THE BEST MEDICINE! 
(with thanks to Members of the Club for sharing these via social media or email) 

 

 

 

 


